
Witness Team Meeting Minutes 

Tuesday, April 11, 2017 

 

 

In attendance: Frank Leaman, Glenn and Anna Miller, John Anderson and  Brittney Beckwith.  

 

Meeting called to order at 6:44p 

 

 Carole Bradfield shared 7-$50 Giant Gift Cards were to be given out as part of box filling 

for the Food Pantry Boxes for the 2 weeks around the Easter Period.  

 Heifer Project- We are not participating due to money going towards the Sound System 

upgrade. 

 Budget is set for 2017- The budget was talked about at the Congregational Forum. 

 Community Outreach- Still working on some type of flyer that could be delivered door 

to door. Frank shared that he felt very leary to pass out our current flyer. Terry 

Wueschinski from our Hospitality Team is currently working on a new flyer.  

 John spoke about new electronic signage for the front of our Church to replace current 

sign.  

 John is to pull Township rules and regulations for the electronic signage. 

 Glen suggested filling backpacks for the upcoming school year. We spoke about 

providing supplies for York City School District. We spoke about going to Walmart to 

purchase supplies, along with reaching out to the Congregation some time at the 

beginning of the Summer to start collecting. We are discuss a date to announce and 

deadline of when we would like supplies. This information would be shared on Enews 

and other outlets. 

 Brittney was to contact Barb Wueschinksi about her contact from York City School 

District for supplies needed. 

 There was a discussion of giving to the Middle School next to the Church, as well.  

Meeting adjourned at 7:20p. 

Next meeting scheduled for May 9, 2017 at 6:45 

Minutes submitted by Brittney Beckwith, Secretary  


